NEWSLETTER - MAY 1999

Back to news

Dear girls and parents

Following on from last night's meeting it was reported that the girls had a wonderful time at camp and worked with great enthusiasm. There were some very tired and in some cases grubby children come home but they all had smiles and tales of much giggling into the night. Thank you to the mums who gave up their weekend to help supervise the girls. They faced a weekend of little sleep, many dishes, vacuuming huge floor areas and after all that couldn't even find a corkscrew for their one precious bottle of wine at the end of the day!

THANK YOU to all the helpers at camp, your work was much appreciated.

Head gear thank you

THANK YOU to all the helpers who tidied the head gear room on the last clean up day.

STATE TEAM CONCERT: SUNDAY 27 JUNE 1999

Orders must be in and paid for this week!

See your duty mum with any inquiries. Costs are: Adults \$23.00, Concession \$18.00, Students (under 15) \$15.00.

CLUB BADGES

Club badges are also available from your duty mum at a cost of \$4.50 to club members.

CLUB TRACKSUITS

There is a demand for quality second hand track suits. If anyone has a track suit they no longer need please bring it to the mum's room with your name and price on it and we will endeavour to sell it for you. *Orders for new tracksuits* are being taken now. See Maree or phone her on 52554471.

CLEAN-UP DAY AGAIN: SATURDAY 5 MAY at 1.30PM

Saturday 5 June from 1.30pm. To clean out the mum's room (it needs it badly).

ADVERTISING SPACE ON PROP VAN AVAILABLE

We are having the prop van painted with a new sign on the side. There is space for four businesses to have their Logo placed permanently on the sides of the van at a one off cost of \$200.00 for both sides or \$100.00 for one side. As the van is either on display in Saffron Street or on the roads throughout Country Victoria and the Metropolitan areas of Melbourne, this is a very good way to advertise Geelong based Companies and their products. Please let your teacher or duty mum know if you can help to sell this advertising space.

ROD COVERS AND BODY BOARDS

Reminder: Cost of rod covers is \$5.00 and if you lose the screw on top it is \$2.00 to replace.

Body boards make it easier to sew sequins on to leotards. See Kerrie Anthony or your duty mum if you are interested in purchasing one.

EYELASHES AND GLUE

Orders and money must be in no later than Thursday 27th May

CASINO TRIP

The Casino Trip has been canceled due to a lack of interest.

CVI REGISTRATION

CVI Registration has been increased by \$3.00 per year, commencing next year.

REGISTRATION CARDS

These will be filled in annually from now on to ensure that records are up to date. Please see your duty mum about filling out a card.

WARRNAMBOOL SOLO ENTRIES

These must be in this week. Please let Rhonda know if you are to be entered.

FOOTBALL GRAND FINAL DISPLAY

Any girls over 12 years who are interested in participating see your duty mum for registration details.

DIARY - see diary